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29/6/21 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to update you on our arrangements for transition day. 
 
I am pleased to say that we have managed to put together a plan for children to 
move to their new classes for the day on Friday 2nd July 2021.  
 
We feel that transition is extremely important and supports children for a smooth 
start in September. Things have been made a little more challenging this year, 
due to some secondary schools cancelling their transition sessions and following 
the current restrictions that requires the children to stay in their class bubbles and 
not cross them. 
 
To make things as safe as possible, following the current restrictions, children will 
go straight to their new classrooms on Friday morning (this will be their current 
start times) and will spend the whole day in their new class. They will not go to 
their current classrooms at all on Friday and will also leave from their new 
classrooms. 
 
During the school day on Thursday, class teachers will take their current classes 
on a walk and to show them where they will enter the classroom on the following 
morning.  
 
I am sure we will all have a great day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Blakeley  
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